HARBOUR WATERWAY SPECIAL DISTRICT
TUESDAY, February 9, 2016
(MEETING CANCELLED)

The Harbour Waterway Special District (HWSD) regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Supervisors
on February 9, 2016 was cancelled.

The next monthly Board of Supervisors meeting is scheduled for March 8, 2016.

Respectfully submitted,

Iowo( S A

Kathryn Boucher
Recording Secretary
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Secretary / Treasurer
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